

13 September 2016

Natalie Wilson

By email: fyi-request-4540-df825aae@requests.fyi.org.nz

REF: OIA-1639

Dear Ms Wilson

Acknowledgement of OIA request - transferred

Thank you for your request for information which was transferred from Southern District Health Board to NZ Health Partnerships under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982. The request, which was transferred to us on Friday, 9 September 2016 was as follows.

"Commissioner Richard Thomson stated that 'a survey of SDHB patients showed satisfaction with meals in July was over 90%' (ODT 3 Sept 2016). I would like to request to see the results of that survey and a copy of the questionnaire to determine:

What questions were asked?

Who asked the questions?

How many patients were asked for their feedback?"

We are processing your request and may contact you if we need any clarification.

We are required to notify you of our decision as soon as reasonably practicable and no later than **Friday 7 October 2016** (i.e. 20 working days after the day that we received your request). However, we are also permitted to extend the timeframe in certain circumstances and will notify you if an extension is required.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions relating to your request. Our reference for this OIA request is: OIA-1639.

Yours sincerely

Steve Fisher

General Manager, Engagement and Communications

